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To the First Deputy 

Head of Administration 

of Krasnodar Territory 
 

A.A. Remezkov 

 

Regarding the support of the construction 

of «Commercial Black Sea Port YACONTO» 

with the respective infrastructure 

in Tuapse region of Krasnodar territory 

 

 

 

Dear Aleksandr Aleksandrovich ! 

 

In its Decision of February 20
th

, 2003, the Interdepartmental Committee for the 

allocation of productive forces in the Tuapse region has provided its concurrence 

with the Declaration (Petition) from November 12
th

, 2002 on the intent to build 

«Commercial Black Sea Port YACONTO» with all respective infrastructure in 

Tuapse region, between railway stations r/c «Vesna» and r/c «Yuzhni» at the 

expense of non-state investments. 

Department of federal roads in Krasnodar Territory informs you about its 

support of the creation of the «YACONTO Port» with infrastructural objects 

included in the YACONTO Integrated Program aimed at socio-economic 

development of Krasnodar Territory and Southern Russia as a whole, including the 

construction of modern high-speed multilane highways and confirms its readiness to 

participate in its implementation. 

 

 

 

 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


